From: Larry Erskine

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 8:48 AM

To: Maria Ratcliff <mratcliff @cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@ cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: Noise Ordinance

Thanks Maria.
LRE

From: Maria Ratcliff

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 8:45 AM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Larry Erskine <lerskine@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Noise Ordinance

FYI!

From: Kelly Fowler [mailto:kelly@justsavethedate.com]
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 10:06 PM

To: Maria Ratcliff <mratcliff@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Noise Ordinance

Maria-

I spoke with Michael Halpern today and we will be withdrawing our noise ordinance extension
application for the SM House on October 9.

Kelly Fowler

305.767.3774-office
407.758.1131-cell
kelly@justsavethedate.com
www.justsavethedate.com




